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Newsletter Term 2 Week 2, 2021  

Principal’s report  

Welcome back- Welcome to Term 2. A special welcome 
to Joshua, who has started in the R/1 class this term. We 
trust he and his family enjoy their experience whilst at 
Callington Primary School. A warm welcome also to Jo 
Hallam, who has commenced some volunteer work at our 
school. Jo used to be the cleaner here some years ago, so 
she knows the buildings well! Welcome to  Callington Jo. 
 
R/1 Changes – Our R/1 teacher, Jayne Lawson became a 
Mum on the weekend. Her daughter and her are doing 
well. Congratulations Jayne! This has happened a little 
sooner than expected, but we have a plan in place to   
provide a smooth transition for the children. Megan Hoad 
and Rachel Beurskens will be sharing the teaching of the 
R/1 class for the remainder of the year. Megan will be 
here three days a week and Rachel the other two. Elisha, 
one of our amazing SSOs, will be continuing to support 
that class and will help to provide a smooth transition for 
the children. 
 
OSHC survey- On behalf of the OSHC Steering Committee, 
thanks for your participation in the survey. The committee 
will now collate the results and prepare a summary for 
the Governing Council. We will keep the school            
community informed as this feasibility process continues. 
Special thanks to Luci Bayly who has taken the lead with 
this.  

 
Friday lunch orders- Please ensure orders are placed on 
Thursdays at the latest. Jacob has kindly asked that no     
orders are made to the Kanmantoo General Store on  
Friday mornings. Also, if you have ordered lunch for your 
child and they are then absent from school on the Friday, 
please   arrange with the Kanmantoo General Store  
directly for the order to be cancelled. Thanks for your  
cooperation with these requests. 

 
 

Planner – The Term 2 planner accompanies this newsletter. 

Please keep it handy and updated as the term progresses. 

Where are they now?  Mary-Jane August attended     

Callington Kindergarten and Primary School a number of 

years ago. She completed secondary schooling, including 

Year 12, at Eastern Fleurieu School. During her work        

experience she was offered an apprenticeship at                 

“A Cut in Time“ hairdressers in Strathalbyn. She went on to 

do her four years training and is now a qualified,              

professional hairdresser. On top of hair dressing, she got a 

part-time job working at Cotton On in Murray Bridge.  She 

is now the Manager of Cotton On in Murray Bridge and 

does hairdressing part time. Mary has some fond memories 

of Callington Primary School and formed many long lasting 

friendships from her time at Primary School.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
Where are they now? – A reminder that if you know of a 
past student who would be happy for their story to be told, 
please send some information and a photo if possible.  
 
If you would like to discuss any matter regarding your 
child’s education, please send me an email or make an   
appointment through Sarah/Kate in the school office. 
Kind regards, 
 
Paul Jude 
Paul.jude460@schools.sa.edu.au 
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Dates to Remember     
Term 2                                                                         

 
 

 
11/5 

Governing Council Meeting 
 

14/5 
Assembly (R/1) 

 
 

 
 

Mikala 
Charli-Jade 

 
 

Thank you to our Callington Primary Students who 
laid the wreath in honour of those that had fought 

for our freedom.  
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